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From: Mark Bartleman [mbartleman@cox.net]
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 3:28 PM
To: RulemakingComments Resource

Subject: [External_Sender] Radioactive Waste Rules Should Not Be Weakened

Dear Secretary,

I understand the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is considering changes to its
radioactive waste regulations. But it appears these changes would:

*
*
*
*

own

weaken radiation protection standards

allow deregulation of some radioactive waste

prevent states from setting their own, stricter safety standards for radioactive waste
establish a clear conflict-of-interest by allowing waste dump operators to perform their
safety assessments in order to accept more kinds of waste at their sites

Please do NOT weaken radioactive waste rules. They should be strengthened!

Thank you.

Mark Bartleman
1984 Del Mar Ave
Laguna Beach, CA 92651
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